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supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org; CITY COUNCIL; Chi, Oliver; Gates, Michael
Thank you for protecting neighborhoods from STRs

Huntington Beach City Council and Staff,

Thank you for standing up to protect residents from the impacts of unhosted short-term
rentals by passing strong regulations on January 19, 2021. Short term rentals take housing
units off the market, turning them into unregulated hotels that are rented out to tourists on a
nightly basis. In addition to driving up housing costs, visitors often use short term rentals to
throw parties, bringing noise and other nuances to residential neighborhoods. The City
Council made the right decision by passing short term rental regulations. Now, it is time to

move forward with enforcing that decision.
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